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Meeting   of   the   Board   of   Directors   
October   25,   2020   

Virtual   Meeting   via   Zoom   
I. Call   to   order    

o Attendees:   Kevin   Logan,   Colleen   Logan,   Troy   Creurer,   Brian   
Coakley,   Mandie   Mousaw,   Bill   Decoteau,   Jesse   Coburn,   Bryan   
Parker,   Paul   Baxter,   Ryan   Hayes,   Mike   Sergi   
  

II. CMH   Covid   19   Travel   -   Troy   Creurer  
o Several   neighboring   states   have   had   outbreaks   and   shutting   down  

rinks.   
o Potsdam   is   not   allowing   travel   until   12/31/20  
o Massena   does   not   have   any   teams   requesting   travel   but   they   do  

not   have   a   specific   policy   for   travel.   
o Malone   is   allowing   teams   to   travel   for   games   as   long   as   the   teams  

meet   the   quarantine   rules   upon   return   to   NYS.    They   rely   on   the   
Hopkins   list   to   see   how   each   county   is   doing   before   traveling.   

o Bryan   Parker   recommends   day   trips   for   games.    Tournaments   may  
be   troublesome.    

o Mandie   Mousaw   agrees   with   out   of   state   travel   but   given   the  
current   environment   and   increase   in   cases,   travel   is   going   to   be   
difficult.    

o Brain   Coakley   feels   we   need   to   protect   the   association   first   so   we  
should   put   a   waiver   system   in   place   and   make   it   clear   to   parents   
that   travel   is   at   their   own   risk   and   CMH   will   not   be   held   responsible   
if   something   was   to   go   wrong.   

o Troy   Creurer   made   a   motion   that   we   draft   a   waiver.    Jesse   Coburn  
second.    No   opposition   from   the   board.    Brian   Coakley   will   draft   a   
waiver   proposal   and   will   be   reviewed   by   CMH   legal   counsel   (John   
Collins).   

o Troy   Creurer   has   concerns   with   allowing   travel   due   to   the   potential  
of   putting   the   Pavilion   and   local   community   at   risk.    

o Brian   Coakley   and   Troy   Creurer   will   gain   clarity   on   what   authority  
the   board   has   on   restricting   travel   for   teams.    Once   this   authority   is   
understood   a   travel   policy   can   be   drafted.    

o Bill   Decoteau   proposed   that   a   letter   be   drafted   and   sent   to   the  
association   that   the   board   strongly   discourages   travel   and   list   
specific   reasons   why   the   board   discourages   travel.    Reasons   such   
as   putting   the   local   community   at   risk,   risk   of   shutting   down   the   
Pavilion   which   impacts   SLFSC   &   CMH.    The   board   agreed   with   this   
approach.    Troy   will   draft   a   letter   for   the   board   to   review.    

  

Page    1   |   2   
  



 
Canton   Minor   Hockey   Association,   Inc  

www.cantonminorhockey.org  
  

  
III. Meeting   adjourned   
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